
Attention   
Senior Men  Age 55 and Over 

Join the 2024 
South Eastern  Jackson County Golf League 

At  Shamrock Hills Golf Club 
 

 Shotgun Start Every Tuesday Morning in 2024 Starting at 8:00 a.m. 
On April 2nd.  On May 21st Start Time will move to 7:30 a.m. and 

Return to 8:00 a.m. on September 10th.  The Season ends on October 8th. 
2024 Green Fees will be $18.00 and Cart Fees will be $16.00. 

 
All Handicaps are Established from the Gold or Silver Tees 

New Members will Need Two Rounds To Establish their handicap or a current Ghin handicap 
 

Weekly Optional $5.00 Flighted Skins 
  

The League Fee for 2024 is $60.00  
Which Includes: Individual Weekly Flight Prizes, Monument Prizes,  

and Two Free Luncheons. 
 

During the Season at Least Four Team Events are Sponsored by the League. 
Each Event will Cost $5.00 per participant for the Prize Fund. 

 
Shamrock Hills sponsored Events include, a Points Accumulation Program  

And an End of the Year four Member Scramble (cart, golf and lunch free).   
 

SEJC Application  
Please Print 

  
Name:___________________________________________Email__________________________ 
Address_________________________________City_______________State______Zip_________ 
Phone________________________[  ]  Please check if you receive Text Messages at This Number 
Birthdate____________________Current Ghin Handicap & #________________ 
[  ]  Check if you will turn 80 in 2024 and elect to hit from the Silver Tees 
Ride________________Walk_________________Paring Preference________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Make $60.00 check payable to SEJC Senior Golf Assn. and mail to Shamrock Hills Golf Course  
3161 South M-291 Highway, Lee’s Summit, MO 64082 or leave in the secure SEJC lock box in the 
men’s locker room.  We will be sending additional information about the league by e-mail.  A Flyer 
will also be available early in January at the rack inside the front door at the Shamrock Club House.  
Since e-mail is our primary method of communication.  If you don’t receive e-mails  You must 
make arrangements with another SEJC member to keep updated on  our weekly info. 


